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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                Incorrect 2017-2018 Funding Authorizations for the Campus-Based Programs
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO July 5, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted today July 5, 2017, announcing that they discovered an error in the underlying calculations for the Federal Work-Study (FWS) and Federal Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grant (FSEOG) tentative and final awards for some schools. As a result, FWS and FSEOG awards will be recalculated for all schools. This recalculation will have little or no impact on final award levels. To complete the recalculation and reallocation of awards, they have put a temporary hold on FWS and FSEOG drawdowns in G5 at 3:00 P.M.  (ET) today, to minimize the impact on drawdowns, financial reporting, and reconciliations. The hold is expected to last no longer than 7 business days. Please note that this is for 2017-2018 FWS and FSEOG, Pell Grant and Direct Loan funds are not impacted. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/070517Incorrect1718FundingAuthorizationsforCB.html
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